SALE OF PC C.
STREETCAR FLEET

During 1980 and 1981 the Toronto Transit
Commission will have available for sale a fleet
of about 200 PC.C. (Presidents Conference
Committee) Streetcars. The cars were built
in Canada and the United States during the

- period 1946 to 1951. The majority of these

cars are in operating :

condition and are currently @

in revenue service. ) [ 4
The Better Way

For detailed technical information please contact:
Director of Materials,
Toronto Transit Commission,
1900 Yonge Street,
Toronto, Ontario M4S 172,
Canada.

Telephone: (416)—534-9511, Extension 365.
Telex: 0622601.




